
 

 

 

 

 

September 12, 2025 

  

Cannon County Board of Education Sets Meeting Dates and Times for 2025-2026 Term 

  

WOODBURY – The Cannon County Board of Education voted on August 14, 2025, to set meeting dates and 

times for the 2025-2026 term of the board.  Cannon County Board of Education Policy 1.402 states, “The Board 

shall ensure adequate public notice of all regular meetings by publishing a complete schedule for the entire 

school year. This schedule shall be posted in the central office, each school, and on the school system’s website  

and sent to the president of the local education association.  

In the event of a special board meeting, notice shall be provided at least forty-eight (48) hours prior to the 

meeting and shall be posted in the same locations and in the same manner as regular board meetings. All notices 

of special board meetings shall state the time, place, and purpose of the meeting. 

The only exception permitted is in the case of an emergency, defined for this policy as a sudden, generally 

unexpected occurrence or set of circumstances demanding immediate action. In such exceptions, notice shall be 

given to all appropriate parties as is practical.  

Notice of all meetings with actionable items on the agenda, with the exception of teacher disciplinary hearings, 

shall include information on how community members can participate in the public comment portion of the 

board meeting.”  

 

Additional information concerning School Board meetings can be found on the Cannon County District 

Webpage at www.ccstn.net under the district tab, Board Policy, Cannon County Board of Education Policy 

1.400.    

  

Cannon County Board of Education Secretary and Director of Cannon County Schools, Mrs. Julie Vincent, 

stated, “We encourage the public to attend School Board meetings and Board Workshops regarding our public 

schools and students of Cannon County. Meeting dates and times are posted in the front office of the Cannon 

County Board of Education and the Cannon County Schools website at www.ccstn.net.  The Cannon County 

Board of Education encourages parents/guardians and other supporters of our schools to interact with their 

respective School Board Members: Mrs. Rebecca Tramel, Legislative Representative, District 2; Mr. Derrick 

Mullins, Board Chairman, District 3; Mrs. Jessica Curtis, District 4; and Mrs. Aletha Thomas, Vice-Board 

Chairman, District 5.” 

  

  

For media inquiries, please contact Mrs. Julie Vincent, Director of Cannon County Schools, at 629-201-4801 or 

julie.vincent@ccstn.net for local Cannon County Schools information. 
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